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Newsletter  

 

 

Dear families,  

I hope that you and your loved ones are all safe and well.  It has  

certainly been a full on week in school with the challenge of snow 

but despite the challenges that seem to continue to be thrown at 

us, we are batting them back so I know staff are looking forward to 

a well deserved break. 

Unfortunately, a member of our team has tested positive for Covid-

19 and I am sure I am not alone in wishing them a speedy recovery.  

Fortunately, no other contacts have needed to isolate following  

advice from Public Health England.  Our staff continue to routinely 

self-test twice a week so that we are able to take quick action.   

Therefore it is important that we all continue to follow clear       

government guidance to reduce the risk of spreading the virus.  To 

support with track and trace, if your child develops symptoms and 

subsequently tests positive for COVID-19 within 48 hours of being in 

school, please text 07733100071 with your details so that I am able 

to inform those who will have been in close proximity.  If they     

develop symptoms and test positive from Monday 15th, please   

inform the schools through Studybugs.  

I am sure you are all keeping an eye on the media’s speculation of 

the government’s road map to reduce lock down restrictions.  We 

will, I’m sure, find out at the same time as you, so please continue 

to be patient with us but I am anticipating a busy week back after 

half term in preparation for what may be expected from Monday 

8th March.   

You will have received a letter today confirming our remote     

learning offer after half term following on from feedback from our 

survey, which was overwhelmingly appreciative of our efforts.  I 

would like to stress that the attendance of our daily zooms will  not 

be compulsory but is encouraged.  The changes have been brought 

about due to the DfE. 

From everyone at Prettygate, have a wonderful and safe half term.  
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ACL— Community and Family Learning 

Please take a look at the following link for some courses you may be interested in joining.  Some are very    

relevant for the current situation.  Updates - ACL Community and Family Learning (office.com) 

School Sports Partnership— Virtual Competition 

Pupils of both the infant and junior school are invited to take part in a cross country competition organised by 
the Essex School Sports Partnership.  For those who wish to enter, parents can get their child to complete the 
course and then email their child's time to the school via their year group emails by Friday 26th February - any 
scores sent in after this date will not be counted. Distances are detailed below: 
Reception/Year 1 & 2 - 500m, Year 3/4 - 1000m, Year 5/6 - 1500m.   Just to give you some idea of distance, 
one lap of our school field is approximately 500m.  Please see the attached leaflet for details.  

 

Discover Colchester Project 

The Discover Colchester Project launched last week.  There are free activity books for children to complete. 

With thanks to Lion Walk Shopping Centre, as part of the experience there will also be six x £50 competition 

prize giveaways.  For more information please see the following link Discover Colchester | Will Quince   

 

CBBC on YouTube 

We have been asked to let you know that the CBBC YouTube channel has been revamped .  There are new   
videos loaded each day suitable for 5—11 year olds.   They  have all the top CBBC brands, with a wide range of 
genres from factual shows, news, dramas, comedy to entertainment. Programmes like Horrible Histories, Blue 
Peter, Newsround, The Next Step, Saturday Mash-Up, Operation Ouch, the Playlist, the Dumping Ground, 
Heirs of the Night and Jamie Johnson.  CBBC - YouTube  

Remote Learning 

Remote learning for the week after half term will be on the websites  by 5.00pm on Friday .  We do not        
expect you to do this over the holiday.  We hope you have a restful week with your family.  

Snow 

The children attending school have spent lots of time outside this week, making the most of the snow!  Please 
see the  infant website gallery for more photos.  Gallery - Category: 2020 – 2021 - Prettygate Schools (prettygate-

inf.essex.sch.uk)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th February 2021 

www.prettygateschools.co.uk 

01206 577608  

Newsletter  

https://sway.office.com/FOIKvtGSSO94WhZm?ref=Link&loc=mysways
https://www.willquince.com/discover-colchester
https://www.youtube.com/cbbc
https://www.prettygate-inf.essex.sch.uk/gallery/2020-2021
https://www.prettygate-inf.essex.sch.uk/gallery/2020-2021

